THE QUINTANA FAMILY

Jan-Feb-Mar 2022 MISSIONARIES IN ARIZONA
Luther Quintana
P.O. Box 464
Vernon, Az 85940
Dear Pastor & Friends Ph. 928-532-8207

Hello for White Mountains of Arizona. Here we are well into another New Year.
Many have endured hardships over the past year, sickness, heartaches, death. But no
matter what has come to past GOD IS STILL GOOD, & GOD IS GOOD ALL THE

TIME.  He will never leave us or forsake us.

Our last letter mention we had a second wave of Covid to hit in the church back in
November.  We had 3 nien, Bro. Gyorkos, Bro. Ken, Bro. Selby. All three of this men
still enduring health issues from the covid, Hospital stays, ICU, rehabs. F inally Bro.
Gyorkos pull through & got to go home. Bro. Ken came home but his health was in such
a state, they had to sell their home & move back to Washington to be with family. Bro.
Scott Selby a dear man continues to suffer from one health issue to the next now. And
his dear wife Elaine, during all this found out she had Leukemia, & had to undergo
treatments. Please remember these dear precious family in your prayers.

I started having some issues with my spinal stenosis & disc disease sometime back.
Had test done went to see the neurosurgeon in Feb. On March 29" had to travel to
Prescott, Az for surgery again on my neck/spine. Thankful I done well with about 3
months down time for my recovery. We tried to get the word out to as many of our
churches for prayer during this time. The neurosurgeon says the surgery was successful,
but I am still having some other health issues which will have to be addressed soon with
additional testing. Would appreciate your prayers for this .

We are thankful to have 2 new families coming to the church now. Our Sunday School
Classes are picking up now with a few more kids coming too. Our family is doing well,
we do appreciate continued prayers for our children/ grandchildren . Its our desire to see
them attending church faithfully & serving the Lord with their lives.

We appreciate all your prayers & for supporting the ministry here in Arizona. We
appreciate all your kindness. May the Lord Bless each of you.

Yours in Christ,
Luther, Sandy Quintana

Sending Church
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